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Thank you, Madam President,

Indonesia thanks the delegation of Mongolia for the presentation of their national report.

Indonesia welcomes strong efforts by the Government of Mongolia to improve promotion and protection of human rights in the country since the last review cycle, particularly on the rights of children in the area of access to education services for children with disabilities, criminalization of crimes against children and revised legislation on domestic violence.

To further improve progress in the promotion and protection of human rights in Mongolia, Indonesia wishes to offer the following recommendations:

1. To fully implement the National Program on Reducing Poverty and Unemployment of 2019 and continue efforts in addressing corruption to ensure national development and welfare for the people of Mongolia.

2. To strengthen measures on the prevention of torture and other forms of cruel, inhuman and degrading treatment including through the regular training program designed for judges, prosecutors, and officers.

3. To further improve protection of the right to clean environment and to clean water, particularly for farmers and traditional herders in the efforts to preserve their livelihoods, traditional culture and wellbeing.

We wish the Government of Mongolia a successful review.

Thank you.


